
 

 

NOTIFICATION TO LEGAL TO MAKE A TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 
ORDER – TEMPORARY CLOSURE ON PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY 

 

Public Right of Way to be closed:    
 
Walberswick Bridleway 21 – Full length 
Walberswick Bridleway 21X – Full length 
Walberswick Footpath 17X – From Walberswick Footpath 20 to Walberswick Footpath 19  
Walberswick Footpath 19 – From Walberswick Footpath 17 to Walberswick Bridleway 21X 
Walberswick Footpath 20 – Full length 
 

Reason for closure:   
 
In the interests of public safety, the Footpath’s and Bridleway’s are closed for construction 
works including boardwalk and surfacing to be carried out. 
 
 
 

Start date for closure:  
01/09/2024 

 
Finish date for closure: 
30/11/2024 
 

Alternative route:  
 
Walberswick Footpath 22X – Walberswick Footpath 1 – Walberswick Footpath 24 – 
Walberswick Footpath 11 – Lodge Road, Walberswick – The Street, Walberswick – 
Walberswick Footpath 14 – Walberswick Footpath 15 – Walberswick Restricted Byway 17 – 
Walberswick Footpath 17 and vice versa 

Enquiries regarding this closure should be made to the following: 

 
Applicant: SCC Rights of Way & Access 
Team 

 
Contact name: Ian Thompson 

 
Telephone no: 01728 652437 
 

 
Email: ian.thompson@suffolk.gov.uk 

Address: Halesworth Highways Depot, Blyth Road Industrial Estate, Blyth Road, Halesworth, 
Suffolk, IP19 8EN. 
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